Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: gabe stivala <gabe.stivala@atcassociates.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 2:55 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Mike Sonke; Jeanne Homsey

Subject: RO3084 The Salvation Army, 601 Webster Street, Oakland Meeting
Hi Keith,

As discussed on the telephone this afternoon, ATC is requesting that our previously scheduled meeting with the ACEH on
April 22, be postponed. Thanks you for offering an alternative date of May 4. | am currently confirming whether our
client will be able to attend on that day. | hope to be able to confirm with you within the next 24 hours. | will contact
you again shortly.

Best regards,

Gabe Stivala | SENIOR PROJECT MANAGER | ATC Group Services LLC
+1 916 724 5247| +1 925 223 7123 mobile

915 Highland Pointe Drive Suite 250 | Roseville, CA 95678
+1 916 724 5201 fax | gabe.stivala@atcassociates.com | www.atcgroupservices.com




